
Your Trusted Resource 
for ICD-10-CM/PCS

In October 2015, the next implementation of the International Classification of Diseases-Clinical Modification/Procedure 
Classification System (ICD-10-CM/PCS) will impact healthcare across all settings. Are you ready? The transition will be a 
significant undertaking for those who want to avoid claim rejections and payment delays.  OFMQ is your local, trusted healthcare 
consulting services company, and we are ready to help.

Will You Be Ready?

Maximize your training to include OFMQ’s on-site support, which is a customized add-on. We will work with you and your 
staff on-site to identify and minimize potential problems during your ICD-10 transition. Our technical experts can also 
help with troubleshooting billing errors in your EHR system. Contact OFMQ for more details on our ICD-10 training and 
transition assistance programs.

OFMQ can provide you with an effective, well-organized training that will help your billing staff select the correct clinical 
diagnosis and procedural codes for claims submitted to Medicare and private insurance payers. Since early preparation is 
key, we invite you to take advantage of our services now. We have AHIMA approved ICD-10-CM/PCS trainers who will 
provide your organization with a comprehensive education experience including hands-on coding practice sessions and new             
ICD-10 code books. Additionally, our early training modules* include a free coding refresher session. The anticipated benefits 
of ICD-10 include:

Higher-quality data
•	 Improved ability to measure the quality, efficacy, and safety of patient care
•	 Increased sensitivity when refining grouping and reimbursement methodologies
•	 Enhanced ability to conduct public health surveillance 

Improved efficiencies and lower administrative costs
•	 Increased use of automated tools to facilitate the coding process 
•	 Decreased claims submission and claims adjudication costs
•	 Fewer miscoded and rejected claims
•	 Decreased need for manual review of EHRs to meet data extraction needs

How We Can Help You
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*applies to training modules purchased before December 31, 2014 


